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Two Leavenworth Residents Injured in Accident 
(KAIR)--A single-vehicle accident Thursday morning on K-92 in Leavenworth County sent two
Leavenworth residents to the hospital.

The Kansas Highway Patrol says the accident occurred just before 9:00 about a half mile north of
Lecompton Road. 

According to the Patrol, 24-year-old Christopher Mobley was driving his 1998 Grand Marquis north
on K-92 when he lost control of the vehicle.  The vehicle left the road, entered a ditch, and flipped
onto its top. 

Mobley, and his passenger, 25 year old Lindsey Ntalamu, were taken to KU Medical Center in
Kansas City for treatment of their injuries.
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